

Alabama Commission on Higher Education

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 302000 ☐ Montgomery, Alabama 36130-2000
Delivery Address: 100 North Union Street ☐ Montgomery, Alabama 36104-3758
Telephone: (334) 242-1998 ☐ 1-800-960-7773 ☐ Fax (334) 242-0268
www.ache.alabama.gov



January 24, 2018

Dr. Stuart R. Bell President University of Alabama 203 Rose Administration Building Tuscaloosa, AL 35487

Dear Dr. Bell:

At its meeting on December 8, 2017, the Alabama Commission on Higher Education approved the following programs for the University of Alabama:

- Master of Science in Population Health Sciences (CIP 51.2299) [Decision item UA-1]
- Doctor of Philosophy in Human Nutrition (CIP 19.0504) [Decision item UA-2]

The programs were approved with post-implementation conditions and the requirement of a post-implementation report.

The following information item was accepted:

Change in the Name and Establishment of Centers and Departments [Information item 7]

 Unit Name Changes - Department of Chemistry to the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry

The items referenced in this letter are available on the Commission website at the following address: http://www.ache.state.al.us/Content/Commission%20Meetings/Agenda.pdf

We look forward to working with you and your staff on other matters related to Alabama higher education.

Sincerely,

Dr. James E. Pullo Executive Director

JP/LL

c: Dr. Charles Nash

Dr. Kevin Whitaker

Mr. Lorne Kuffel

Dr. Virginia Bishop

Dr. Cathy Pagani

Dr. Lenny Lock

Ms. Margaret Pearson